
Box 1009 
A.P.O. San Francisco 96555 

25 May 1972 

United States Atomic Energy Commission 
P.O. Box 9186 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96820 

Attn: Mr. W. B. Hills, Director 

Dear Mr. Hills: 

I have been reviewing projects now in work and projects that are 
being planned for the South Pacific mainly in the Marshall Islands, 
which will run from what I understand well into 1973· In view of 
this, I wonder if you would want to consider someone from within 
the Atomic Energy Com.mission to handle the requirements here from 
Kwajalein as the magnitude of laison work tas been ir1creasing over 
the past few years. I a.Ti ·writing to you since all the work for 
Sandia, Eio-Meclical and RaC:iological is har-,d2-ed through your office, 
and as you R10:·7 I tave been here GOing :n nine years and have handled 
,\.E.C. functions :'or eight years. I 3.ffi f8.J-:-.iliar ·with both your oper­
ation as well as Trust Territory affairs and cor.tac"ts throughout the 
Pacific. 

I will be coming into Honolulu on or abcut July 7th and then will be 
going on to Las Vegas, in the interim I would like your considerations 
and recommendations. 

Therefore, I would appreciate your reply to the foregoing and would 
like to discuss this with you f\lrther in detail upon my arrival in 
Honolulu and prior to my departure for Las Vegas. 

Sincerely, 

Frank J. Granich 

ec.: 

7)0£.//)L.JO 
"Ef'OSITOAY -----+--__.../~",n __ _ 

COLLECTION ODD ,NV 
I 

~I .., ~?: II f:A1J.A 4 3 1
' 

BOX No. __.~CX.._~~:"""'.::"'~-:=~rr~--~~ 
/t>- l>tc a, 1.>d. co/f-'114-0 

FOLDER 01 7"/1~'1 /2. I 191¢ 
I 


